VILLAGE OF STEGER
BOARD MEETING AGENDA
MONDAY, MAY 17, 2010
7:00 P.M.
CALL TO ORDER
PLEDGE OF ALLEGIANCE
ROLL CALL
MINUTES
REPORTS OF TRUSTEES
BILLS
CORRESPONDENCE
OLD BUSINESS

A Letter from John Cashman regarding Ordinance No. 955 and changes to the
Village electrical code. (tabled May 3, 2010)

Discussion on repairs to the dump truck to be used by the lawn maintenance crew.
Code Enforcement was directed at the May 3™ meeting to collect information on
necessary repairs and related costs.

A report from Chief Martinez regarding the May 3" bid opening for Fire Department
equipment.

Intergovernmental Agreement with School Dist. 194 (tabled May 3, 2010)
9. NEW BUSINESS

A presentation by Joe Nicolazzi and Mike Bless in regards to a proposed sign in the
Industrial Park at Louis Sherman Drive.

A request from Reverend Jason Cox of First Apostolic Church to use the softball
field at Veterans Park nearest to the playground equipment on Sunday, May 23"
from 3pm to dusk.

A request from Superintendent of Public Works Bill Cox to put out for bid the
replacement of a 36 inch culvert that runs under 227" Street west of Miller.
Approximately 100 feet of pipe needs to be replaced. Some tree removal, backfilling
and asphalt work will also be needed.

Ratification of a voice vote to permit a banner to be hung over Steger Road
promoting the Junior Olympics Boxing Event to be held at the Community Center.

Barbara Herzic of St. Liborius Church requests ESDA to block off Halsted Boulevard
between 35" and 36™ Street on Saturday, June 5" following the 5pm Mass. Mrs.



10.

11.

12.

MAY 17, 2010
New Business (Cont.)

Herzic requests Halsted to be closed from 5:50 to 6:50pm for the Corpus Christi
Procession.

Laura Oldenburg of the Steger-South Chicago Heights Library requests use of the
Veterans Park Pavilion on Friday July 23™ from 6:30 to 8:30pm for a Costume Parade
and Spooky campfire stories.

Christine Lustyk of Cub Scout Pack 173 requests use of the parking lot at the Steger
Cgmmldnity Center for a rummage sale during the Community Wide Garage Sale June
4" & 5",

Michelle Skrezyna requests use of Veterans Park for an Eastview Kindergarten
graduation picnic Thursday June 3, 2010 from 9:30am to 2pm. Ms Skrezyna requests
use of the pavilion, restrooms and an electrical outlet for a “jumpy house.”

A request from Roxanna Ruiz of Aunt Martha’s Youth Service Center to use the K
Mart parking lot and village water supply for a Kiddie Car Wash to be held on Saturday
May 22" from 10am to 4pm. This fundraiser will assist the Preschoolers in
purchasing their caps and gowns for their June graduation. Aunt Martha’s also
requests traffic safety cones for the event.

Anthony W. Williams, a candidate for the 2" Congressional District requests use of
the Village Meeting Room for a Meet and Greet event on Saturday, June 26" from 6
to 9pm.

Jack’s Bar and Grill requests permission to hold a tailgate party on June 13" using the
west parking lot at their location. Jack’s is planning to grill and have bean bags games
at the event. The use of 6-7 picnic tables is also requested.

Tara Hanley of Wildcats Football and Cheerleading requests permission to hold a Tag
Day on Saturday August 7" from 8am to 1pm. Money raised will be used to purchase
new equipment. The use of safety vests is also requested

Results of Bid Opening on May 10" for Asphalt

Results of Bid Opening on May 10" for Stone and Gravel

Results of Bid Opening on May 10" for Concrete

Results of Bid Opening on May 10" for Trees

Results of Bid Opening on May 10" for Janitorial Service

Results of Bid Opening on May 10" for HVAC Maintenance Service

Results of Bid Opening on May 13" for | & | Sewer Rehabilitation-Sewer Lining

ANNOUNCEMENTS
The next meeting of the Finance Committee meeting will be May 26™ at 6pm
COMMENTS FROM THE FLOOR

ADJOURNMENT



